
 

 
 

 

BHAGYANAGAR GAS LIMITED 
2nd Floor, ParishramBhavan, TSIDC Building,BasheerBagh, Hyderabad-500004. 

Tel: 040-23236983, 6986 
CIN:U40200TG2003PLC041566 

NOTICE FOR INVITATION OF BIDS (IFB) 
e-TENDERING ON LIMITED DOMESTIC COMPETITIVE BIDDING 

TENDER NO. BGL/565/2022-23 

Tender in Open Domestic Competitive e-Bidding under two bid system invited for 
Repairing of 01 Nos 600 SCMH Delta CNG Compressor of Bhagyanagar Gas 

Ltd, Hyderabad 

  
Tender 

no. 

Bid 
document 
to be web 
hosted on 

 
Pre Bid-Meeting Details 

 
Last Date &Time for 
submission of bid 

  
BGL/565/ 
2022-23 

 
09.02.2023 

Date: 16.02.2023 
Time: 11.00 Hrs (IST) 

through online mode / Video 
conferencing 

 
Date: 04.03.2023 

Time: Upto 15.00 hrs. (IST) 

For further details, please visit Bhagyanagar Gas Limited website http://www.bglgas.com, 
Govt. website http://eprocure.gov.in and e-wizard portal- 
https://petroleum.euniwizarde.com/. Website/Portal for Online bid Submission 
:https://petroleum.euniwizarde.com/. 
Pre-bid meeting link: as in bid document 
 

https://bhagyanagargaslimited-504.my.webex.com/bhagyanagargaslimited-
504.my/j.php?MTID=mcaf669e3bfc470a6a864d695546d3191 
Thursday, Feb 16, 2023 11:00 am | 2 hours 30 minutes | (UTC+05:30) Chennai, Kolkata, Mumbai, 
New Delhi 
Meeting number: 2644 422 5706 
Password: 1234 (1234 from phones and video systems) 
 
Bidders are advised to complete the registration (if not registered) with e-tender portal 
(https://petroleum.euniwizarde.com/) and upload the required documents as per the 
instructions in bid document for the participation in e-tendering. 

For any queries, bidders may contact Gen. Manager (Commercial), Bhagyanagar Gas 
Limited, 2nd Floor, TSIDC Building, Parishram Bhavan, Basheer Bagh, Hyderabad-500004, 
Phone:040-23236983/6986; e-mail: sm.basha@gail.co.in / dharani@bglgas.com 

Any revision, clarification, addendum, corrigendum, time extension, etc. to the above tender 
will be hosted on the above websites only and no separate notification shall be issued. 
Bidders are requested to visit the website regularly to keep themselves updated. 
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